Connect...

Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact

1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

Looking Ahead...

Next Week

Sunday July 13 at 10am
Worship Service

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

July 6, 2025
Worship Service at 10:00am

Welcome Greg Dick
Worship in Song Choir
Community Prayer

Scripture Reading Luke 19:1-10 Debbie Fast
Message “Zacchaeus” Ramona Neufeld

Closing Song
Sending Blessing

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our
church. Please drop off your donation at the
Welcome Centre.


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Exp96vOcBC4

Within Red Brick Church...

MCEC Joint Service Donation Update

The final total of donations collected towards "New MCEC
Congregations" on June 1, 2025 during the MCEC Niagara
Cluster gathering & service at Linwell Church has been
updated. The final amount transferred to MCEC was $1,147
(not only $396 as was shared earlier this month).

Canadian Mennonite subscriptions: All who attend Niagara
UM may receive a subscription to Canadian Mennonite
Magazine. Subscriptions are paid for collectively through
MCEC. To start a new subscription or to change your delivery
preferences (to receive print, digital or both), please contact
Julie in the church office by email: office@redbrickchurch.ca
or phone: 905-468-3313.

Movie Night July 8

All are welcome to come out to see the movie The Case for
Christ this coming Tuesday, July 8! “Working to disprove the

growing Christian faith of his wife, an investigative journalist

chases down the biggest story of all time .." Come and meet
Lee Strobel! Please come for 6:45 and the movie will start at

7 o'clock. Some snacks will be available!

Within the Community...

Thank you The Niagara Truth and Reconciliation Working
Group thanks you for supporting the fundraiser for the
Niagara Regional Native Centre. Thanks to you we raised
over $8000 for a mechanical floor cleaner; exceeding our
original goal. You are invited to join the Centre when they
have received their new machine. More details will come
when we know the date and time

Conrad Grebel University College in Waterloo, Ontario is
hiring a Director of Development to lead fundraising and
alumni relations in alignment with its mission and values. The
successful candidate will bring fundraising experience,
relationship-building skills, and an appreciation for Grebel's
Anabaptist/Mennonite identity. Applications will be reviewed
beginning July 14, 2025, and will be accepted until the position
is filled. Read the full description: uwaterloo.ca/grebel/careers

Bridge of Hope

While Bridge of Hope continues to wait for a refugee family
from South Sudan, the house we were furnishing for them is
being used by other newcomers from Eritrea. All items
specifically collected for the Bridge of Hope family have been
stored in one room to await their eventual arrival. The long
delay means that their eldest child has now reached the age
of majority, which means higher sponsorship costs and lower
Canada Child Benefits for the family. If you would like to join a
Bridge of Hope meeting and participate in our planning
discussions, please come to Grace Mennonite Church on
Tuesday, July 8 at 7:.00 p.m.

Silver Lake Mennonite Camp

Men's Retreat (Sep 12-14): Registration is open for the fall
Men'’s Retreat. Join us for a time of rest, amazing food and
connection. Special discount for those under 30 or
underemployed. Click here for more details.. silmc.ca/retreats

Hiring this Fall: SLMC is seeking our next 2 Assistant Directors
to support all seasons of camp life. Find the job description at
slmc.ca/staff for these FT Sept-Aug positions. Share widely with
gifted, responsible, passionate individuals, who can apply by
July 15.



